
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, May 13, 2020     3:00 -4:00 pm 
 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Meeting called to order at 3:06pm by Chair.  Minutes approved, and agenda revised to add item about masks. 

 

Joell:  Update on Tillamook County COVID19 count and Phase 1 reopening plan.  All counties have applied, 

except Multnomah, Clackamas, and Washington.  If we succeed in Phase 1, we begin Phase 2.  Counties will 

need to contact trace; volunteers being trained.  Safe and Strong: a new OHA website, in several languages.  

Oregon budgets facing huge cuts: each state agency required to create a budget reflecting an 8.5% cut.   

 

Commissioner Bill Baertlein answered questions about local Tillamook County COVID response.   

 

SOAR: Heather shared information on the SOAR (Strengths, Opportunities, Aspirations, and Results) work we 

started in January.  Today we discussed Aspirations.   

 

The CCO will only be doing double meetings (and double stipends) until the end of the pandemic.  Next 

meeting will be 1½ hours, based on survey feedback. 

Local motels are housing people who need s safe place to quarantine. For our members there are additional 

services, such as food delivery.  TFCC is calling members to check in on them and doing telehealth 

appointments.  Clinics and other partners have received CCO funding; resource lists continually updated. 

Masks: Chair led discussion on mask use and safety: use lingerie bag to wash after each use; don’t use on 

infants or anyone unable to remove them; always wash hands after removal; not a substitute for hand washing 

and social distancing. 

New business/Announcements: 

CWIF applications opening in June.  CAC discussed the RHIP priority areas and will be considering what 

agencies to encourage to apply.   

Meeting ended at 5:12pm.  Next meeting is May 27, 2020 from 3-4pm  

 

  
  

 
 

 


